
Parents,   our   annual   Early   Childhood   Census   is   now   happening!   We   ask   that   you   go   to   
www.lscd2.org    and   click   on   the   link   provided   or   use   this   QR   Code   or   direct   link   to   access   the   
census   and   fill   it   out   for   any   of   your   children   who   are    birth   to   5   years   old    and    not    enrolled   in   
kindergarten   yet.   The   district   uses   this   information   to   plan   for   future   needs   of   our   schools   and   to   
get   important   information   to   you   the   year   before   your   child   will   enter   kindergarten.   In   January,   
there   will   be   a   census   worker   in   your   area   that   will   contact   you   if   you   have   not   filled   out   the   
census   online.   The   census   will   be   open   from   December   1   through   January   26.   Thank   you   for   
taking   the   time   to   complete   this   census!   If   you   have   any   questions   about   the   census   or   have   
trouble   accessing   it,   please   contact   Emily   Isaacson   307-885-7129.   
https://forms.gle/W1kXd3hR86gfKuLM6   
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